Non-discrimination Statement: This explains what to do if you are been treated unfairly. In
accordance with federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture Policy, this institution is
prohibited from discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability.
To file a complaint for discrimination, write to USDA Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room

326-W, Whitten Building, 140 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington DC 20250-9410 (voice or
TTD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Desert Star Academy wishes to
provide to all scholars, parents, and staff members Notice of Compliance with Section 504 of the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, which prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability in all
programs and activities, and Title Il of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, which
prohibits discrimination of the basis of a disability by Public Elementary and Secondary
Educational Systems, public institutions of Higher Education and Vocational Education and
Public Libraries. Desert Star Academy will serve as the Designee to coordinate compliance. The
Principal can be reached at: Telephone (928)300-3207 or Fax (928)788-3987



